
     Our school encourages each child to grow into a happy, confident individual, thriving in a supportive community where 
each is inspired to learn and discover through a kaleidoscope of opportunities, with space to imagine and to create. 

 

    
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Earth Day 
Gardening Afternoon  

Please come and join us for…   

On Friday 19st April 1:00-2:30pm we will be celebrating Earth Day! 

Earth Day is an annual event to demonstrate support for environmental 

protection. This year, Earth Day is Monday 22nd April so we will be 

celebrating a few days early!  

We are inviting parents and carers into our Foundation Stage Garden to 

help us with some gardening. If this is something you are interested in, 

please contact your child’s class teacher. Please note, as much as we 

would love all parents and carers to be involved, there are limited spaces 

available.  

We are also asking for a £1 donation from each child so that we can 

purchase soil, seeds and herbs to plant in our garden. Please send these 

donations in after the Easter holidays.  

If you have any soil, seeds, plants, pots or planter donations of your own, 

please do let your child’s class teacher know.  

We look forward to celebrating  

Earth Day with you!  

 

 


